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MONTHLY MEETINGS
General Monthly Meetings are held in the Kogarah School of Arts, Bowns Road,
Kogarah on the second Thursday of each month at 2.00 pm.
The Speaker is followed by afternoon tea then a short business meeting

Speakers

March 8 ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING a
Mavis Ward, member of the Kogarah Historical _
Society Committee, will tell us of the ‘origins ‘ of

many of the customs, expressions etc. that are still
‘in use today.

/ April 12  Speaker: Bill Allen, Ferry Historian, will return to
speak about the ferry wharves of the Lane Cove and
Parramatta Rivers with another excellent power point
presentation.

Committee Meetings

March 5 7.00pm 2/900 Forest Road Peakhurst
April 9 7.00pm 1 Meriel Street Sans SOuW_
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